
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In response to unlawful oil discharges in New Bedford Harbor, 

there will be a meeting to discuss measures that can be taken to 

keep our waters clean and pollution free. 

 

Topics of Discussion: 

1. Regulations and laws concerning water pollution  

2. Identification of  primary violations 

3. Coast Guard and Department of Justice discussion of law 

enforcement authorities and consequences  

4. Realistic & free solutions to the pollution problems 

 
For any questions please contact US Coast Guard MSD New Bedford 

508-999-0072 

MSDNewBedford@uscg.mil 

 

RSVP not required but if possible please contact MSD New Bedford if you plan to attend 

Keep Our Waters Clean 
August 22nd 2017 at 2:00pm 

Waterfront Grille  

36 Homers Wharf, New Bedford MA 
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